



DODFORD FIRST SCHOOL NEWSLETTER Achieve, Believe, Create and Fly High

'We are thinking about the value HONESTY " this half term...



Big Bird Watch

Don't forget to look out at your gardens this weekend and record the birds that you see and let the RSPB know and Miss Stanley, so we can see how many different birds Dodford First children have seen!

PG Garden Birdwatch

Swap Shop

Don't forget that we will be holding a swap shop again this Friday, just after school. Flyers did go home with the children. Please bring in your unwanted toys or books (please make sure they are in a good condition and have all their parts!) and we can then do our bit for recycling by giving them a new home.

Online Safety

An email was sent out to parents yesterday about gaming and how this is then transferring over into their playground behaviour. Please take a few minutes to read the guidance which was attached. Playground behaviour was discussed in assembly this morning.



Fockbury Road.

Dodford,

Bromsgrove, B61 9AW

office@dodford.worcs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Lisa Parkes

CLUBS

Football and multisports will start back in the first week.

COMING SOON!

Fri 2nd Feb—Swap Shop— 3.15—3.30pm

Tue 6th Feb—Safer Internet Day

Mon 5th—Fri 9th Feb— Children's Mental Health Week

Fri 9th Feb—9am— Achievement Assembly everyone welcome!

Fri 9th Feb—Break up for Half Term

Mon 19th Feb—Children return to school







DODFORD FIRST SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Achieve, Believe, Create and Fly High

Polite Reminder—school car park entrance

Please can I kindly ask again, that you do not reverse into the school carpark entrance or attempt to turn around in this area at the start or the end of the school day. Some staff do not start until 8.50am and some finish at 3.15, so they will be entering and/or departing at the same time as our parents. We have witnessed several cars reversing into the entrance over the past week. Thank you.

Drop off and Collection

It has been brought to my attention that there have been some unnecessary rudeness at drop off this morning. Everyone is trying to drop their children off at school and yes, many of you may be in a rush, but please be courteous and patient to prevent unnecessary upset.

Lost Property

We do have a bag in the school office containing Dodford coats and zip up PE hoodies, that apparently, according to your children, do not belong to anyone!! I think they belong to children from Owls class due to their size but you are free to come and have a look if you have an item that has mysteriously disappeared!

Message from Mrs Parkes

Can you believe that we are nearly in February already! The weeks pass by so quickly. The children (and staff) have enjoyed the drier and warmer days and lots of fun has been had outside. Attendance has been great again this week.

Have a lovely weekend, enjoy the better weather,

Mrs Parkes

Fockbury Road.

Dodford,

Bromsgrove, B61 9AW

office@dodford.worcs.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Lisa Parkes



Star Pupil Award

Wrens— Nancy

Robins 1— Sophie

Robins 2— Oscar

Owls 3— Jhii

Owls 4— Chester

ATTENDANCE

Wrens-87.8%

Robins 1—99%

Robins 2—100%

Owls-3-97.6%

Owls -4-98.5%

Housepoints—new running total for term

Avon-163

Teme— 166

Severn—162